June 1, 2020
Dear Groves Families,
Welcome to June!

We want to thank you again for persevering through such a challenging time. Currently teachers are completing curriculum
benchmarks and working with students on finishing their needed assignments to receive credit. We appreciate you again for
supporting our current academic environment. We commend our students in advance for working diligently to finish the semester
strong. As you know, classes will not receive a traditional grade for the third trimester, but either “credit” or “incomplete” instead.
Resolving a grade of incomplete will be a time-consuming process for students and, in some cases, could involve changing classes for
the fall. Thanks for your help in reminding students to finish this trimester with intention and purpose!

Thanks to all who participated in yesterday’s senior goodbye car parade and who watched the graduation celebration video. If you
missed it and would like to watch, go to the district’s youtube channel or click on this link:  https://youtu.be/ghBbvlJVhuQ

Attention 8th graders attending Groves! Groves Big Brother Big Sister Mentors are getting ready to welcome YOU - the Class of 2024.
The BBBS mentors will be sending you some videos and an informational sheet to your school email address over the next couple of
weeks. We will also send you a mailing with Orientation information in August. We can't wait to see you this fall!

Congratulations to the following Groves students who recently earned a Presidential Service Award. Issued by the Corporation for
National and Community Service in conjunction with the Points of Light Foundation, this prestigious award honors individuals whose
service has positive impacted communities throughout the nation and has inspired others to take similar action.

Bronze Level (dedicated 100-174 hours in one year)
Sophomore Evann Oleshansky

Senior Charlise Keck

Senior Halle Randolph

Gold Level (dedicated 250 hours or more in one year)
Senior Leo Williams
Senior Nolan Kamoo.

Warm Regards,

Jim Moll
Interim Principal
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